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PROMPT WALES TRAINING IS BACK!! 

During the COVID pandemic, PROMPT Wales training was suspended from March 
so efforts could be concentrated on essential services, and for the safety and 
wellbeing of staff. Through the exceptional efforts of local faculties, a COVID-
secure PROMPT Wales training programme has recommenced across Wales 
since September, with a focus of re-establishing >95% compliance by August 
2021. The PROMPT Wales National Team have had the pleasure of attending and 
it has been interesting to see how each health board  have adapted to the 
changes. Training has taken place socially distanced in academic centres, field 
hospitals and even hotels! Practical training is supported by virtual learning tools 
prepared by PROMPT Wales and local leads. Despite the adaptations, the 
PROMPT ethos is still evident throughout – teams who work together, train 
together! 
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As 2020 is coming to a close, the PROMPT Wales National Team will be evaluating the Community 

PROMPT Wales pilot. Community PROMPT Wales launched with a Train the Trainer event in November 

2019 and has been piloted in all health boards throughout 2020. To assist with the evaluation, we will be 

sending out an iSurvey link to community staff who have attended a local CPW course by the end of 

December. The questionnaire will aim to establish overall views of the training provided. Feedback from 

staff and faculty will help the team to finalise the programme and amend the training resources in 

accordance with recommendations made.  There have been 33 CPW training events held so far across 

Wales which have been very well evaluated by the midwives, HCAs and paramedics who have attended.                                                  
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Community PROMPT Wales update 
 

PROMPT WALES NATIONAL Train the Trainer Event NOW to be LOCAL TTT 
 

 

The PROMPT Wales Train the Trainer was due to take place on 26th March but was postponed due to the 

restrictions resulting from the Coronavirus pandemic. It is with great pleasure that the PROMPT Wales National 

Team can now announce that the decision has been made to hold local Train the Trainer events at each health 

board. The National Team are in talks with health boards arranging dates, venues and faculty. Local TTT dates will 

be taking place end of December and into 

the new year - 2021. 

 

Use the link to post ideas or 

suggestions for the PROMPT 

Wales team 

https://forms.gle/QJGRtZydufdoXaAw9 
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Contact the PROMPT Wales National Team 

 01745 366760 
 prompt.wales@wales.nhs.uk 

 Check out our new and improved PROMPT Wales website 

www.nwssp.wales.nhs.uk/prompt-wales 

for information about the programme. 
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PROMPT Wales is developed from the PROMPT Maternity Foundation programme – making Childbirth Safer, Together. 

Why not visit the PROMPT Maternity Foundation Website and explore the fantastic audio-visual resources?  

 
www.promptmaternity.org 

 

Implementing PROMPT Wales  

A report celebrating the success of NHS Wales in implementing PROMPT Wales has just been published. We now need 
to build on this, continuing to learn and make improvements as we aspire to our aim of making childbirth safer for 

women and babies. “It has been my privilege to have worked with the PROMPT Wales team in 

the development and national implementation of PROMPT Wales and this report celebrates 

both the work and dedication of staff in maternity services throughout NHS Wales.” Professor 

Tim Draycott, Prompt Maternity Foundation & Vice president, RCOG.  

Here are some key points for the period 1/1/19 - 31/3/20:                                                   
▪ 141 PROMPT Wales courses were held  
▪ A fantastic 2,710 staff attended PROMPT Wales training 
▪ 94% midwives, 90% obstetric doctors, 86% anaesthetists & 77% HCAs attended throughout Wales 
▪ There are 326 active PROMPT Wales facilitators coordinating and supporting PROMPT Wales training 

 
 

 

This quarter’s Star 
Facilitator is  

 

LISA GEORGE  
 

from HDUHB for 
excellent briefing 

& debriefing.  
Well done Lisa! 

ANEURIN BEVAN UHB NEWS –  

‘The Move to The Grange University Hospital’ 

Congratulations to Aneurin Bevan UHB who moved their sites on the 15th 

November to the new site at THE GRANGE UNIVERSITY HOSPITAL in 

Cwmbran. The PROMPT Wales National Team were fortunate to support 

their local PROMPT trainings days before the move. 

The Royal Gwent Hospital & Nevill Hall Hospital have now become 

Midwifery Led Units.  

PROP STARS: 
Thank you, Emma & Rochelle, from HDUHB 

for the ideas for these fabulous props, 
which have been replicated by our very 
own Jane Storey for the benefit of other 

areas. Here are knickers with a cord sewn 
into them to replicate cord prolapse & a 

box to help replicate bladder filling  
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